
Striking Developments
On October 3, the Clark College community came together for an
annual tradition, the Students vs. Staff softball game. One
change to the tradition: After years of being held during
spring quarter, this event was moved to fall quarter. (Expect
another  competition,  possibly  kickball,  to  take  its  place
during spring quarter.) Another change: After many years as
the underdogs, Team Staff (which also includes faculty) came
away with the victory, trouncing Team Student 13-4. Team Staff
owed some of their success to new softball coach Mandy Hill’s
able leadership, as well as Health and Physical Education
instructor Alan Wiest’s impressive tally of four home runs.
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